May 5, 2016

Premium Paybacks
4722 18™ Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11204
Attn: Mr. Martin Silver

Dear Martin,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for your outstanding job

recovering substantial overpayments to the State Insurance Fund.

At the time you called, I was certain we did everything we need to do and there would be no
money due back to us. I am very grateful that you did not give up, and explained how little time
this would take of me. Basically, I had nothing to lose but ended up gaining.

Thanks again for your effort in finding us “lost money™

Sincerely,

Leslie Tannenbaum
Controller

51-51 59th Place
Woodside, NY 11377

718.533.6800 PHONE
800.464.2980 PHONE
718.457.8989 FAX
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